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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
After weeks of practice, the time has finally arrived! 
 
The staff and children of Year 4 cordially invite you to the first ever Thorpe Primary Ukulele 
Performance! 
 
The children have been working hard to master the skills needed to play these fantastic 
instruments. Having had great fun doing this, they are keen to show you what they have now 
mastered and would love you to share this experience with them. 
 
Having already performed for other schools in the morning at the Salvation Army Citadel 
Church in Peterborough, they look forward to seeing you at school at 2pm on Wednesday 
27th March to see their ukulele performance, along with some other performance pieces they 
have been working on. 
 
Due to limited space in the hall, this will be a ticket-only event. Please could you indicate how 
many tickets you would like (maximum 2) and make payment of £2 on ParentPay to cover the 
cost of transport to Salvation Army Citadel Church by Friday 22nd March. 
 
Please could you ensure on the day that you enter the school via the KS2 gated entrance and 
are in the hall well before the event starts at 2.15pm. Gates will open at 2 pm and be closed at 
2.10pm. 
 
We also invite you to join us for light refreshments after the event, where you can take the time 
to reflect on the children's performance and await the dismissal of children at 3pm. 
 
It has been great to see the children's confidence grow as they learn the skills of undertaking a 
performance, alongside their anticipation of the day.  We look forward to sharing it with you! 
 

 
Kind regards, 
 
 

The Year 4 Team 
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